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21 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4 
 
Residential visit to Dukeshouse Wood 2023 
We are delighted to announce that we have organized our annual Year 4 residential visit to Dukeshouse 
Wood for summer 2023.  The dates are Wednesday 21 June to Friday 23 June 2023. 
 
The visit is for all children who are currently in Year 4 and we would love the whole class to take part.  
The aim of the visit is to develop self-esteem, self-reliance and team work.  It is a fabulous opportunity 
for learning beyond the classroom and possibly being away from home for the first time.  The children 
will have the opportunity to take risks and face challenges in a safe and secure environment.  All 
activities are led by fully qualified and DBS checked instructors.  We have the risk assessments for all 
activities to ensure the safety of the children. 
 
Parents are encouraged to visit the Kingswood centre’s website, which has details of the facilities and 
activities available at Dukeshouse Wood, as well as the other centres operated by the Kingswood 
company.  The web address is www.kingswood.co.uk. 
 
We have arranged a meeting for parents and children to tell you more about the visit.  This will take 
place straight after school Tuesday 29 November 2022.  Even if you have an older child who has been to 
Dukeshouse Wood before, it is definitely worth attending to find out all the information about the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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